SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

The Special Meeting of August 29, 1994 was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairperson
Hunter. Jim Totten appointed recording secretary. Present in addition to Hunter were
Jerry Austin, Don Krauss, and Joanne Strahm. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Terry Carleton, Peggy Mahaney, and Don Zehnder was absent.

Two (2) in audience.

Chairperson read the public notice: Special Use application 94-4, pond request from
Curtis Cody. Public comment from Curtis & Denise Cody pertained to maximum depth
and fencing. A comment from Debra Hutchins of 12272 Rathbun, expressed concern with
setbacks.

Motion by Krauss, supported by Austin, to approve Special Use Permit 94-4, subject to
suitable fencing material as discussed. Supporting Ordinance 84-3, Chap.1614, Sec.15,
Pg. 147-149. Motion carried 4-0.

Mahaney arrived at 7:25 PM.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Krauss, to adjourn at 7:28 PM.

James Totten, Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



